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The challenges facing SCJH on our action list are common to everyone at this time.  The prohibitive nature of the COVID-19 restrictions does limit us somewhat, but we have gotten more creative and better at finding ways to meet the needs of our students.  
The thing that we have done most effectively is to assess our students, identify their needs, and work with them to improve their reading and math skills.  We have been able to do school-wide testing twice using NWEA.  This gives us great progress monitoring data for all of our students .  We have been able to make class changes, assign tutoring, and add extra intensive studies classes for students who need the help.  
We are currently working to recruit students for the 2021-2022 school year.  Principals at all of our surrounding elementary schools have been very helpful to us by getting information home to parents so that they can fill out an application.  Because we use a lottery system we do not control which students are selected, but our goal is to have an application pool that is reflective of the demographics of the other middle schools in the county. 















